
 

Ref: ML/sf 
 
4th December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
 
Re:  Willow 8 Sponsored Silence 
 
Willow 8 have been asked to suggest a charity that they would like to raise funds for. 
Following a moving presentation from one of the tutor groups it was decided that we would 
raise money for Diabetes UK.   
 
Therefore, we will be holding a `Sponsored Silence` during the school day on Thursday 14th 
December 2017.  Students will be given whiteboards and marker pens so they can 
communicate; teachers will be also be informed and their learning will not be affected. 
 
Your child has indicated that they would like to take an active part in supporting this worthy 
cause and have collected a sponsorship form.  Should you decide that you would prefer your 
child not take part please send me an email to m.langthorne@campion.northants.sch.uk.   
 
Thank you for your support and hopefully we will raise some funds to support this great 
cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
M Langthorne 
 
 
Maddie Langthorne 
Willow 8 Form Tutor 
English Teacher 
Anti-bullying Co-ordinator 
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